INSTITUTE ON COUNTY AND REGIONAL LIBRARY SERVICE

The Graduate School of Library Service of Rutgers University has announced an
Institute on County and Regional Library Service for June 7-11, 1954 in New Bruns-
wick, New Jersey. The program has been planned by a group of librarians from six
states in the region.

Primary attention will be given in the Institute to practical, constructive means
for impioving county and regional libraries, from questions of government and man-
agement to service out in rural areas. Formal presentations by experts from inside and
outside the library profession will be followed by brief prepared statements by selected
participants in the Institute and then by organized group discussion.

The University fee for the Institute is $15.00. Dormitory space is available for the
week at $7.00, and meals will be available at moderate cost in the University Commons.
Registration i1s open to individuals engaged in municipal, county or state library serv-
ice who have an interest in problems of library extension. Academic credit of one grad-
uate point is available for individuals who meet the requirements for graduate standing
at Rutgers and who pass an examination on the Institute,

For further information about registration, programs and living accommodations,
write to Dean Lowell A. Martin, Graduate School of Library Service, Rutgers Univer-
sity, New Brunswick, New Jersey.



